
GOV. MSG. NO. 803 
EXECUTIVE C H A M B E R S  

H O N O L U L U  

L I N D A  L I N G L E  
F O V E R N O R  

April 25, 2007 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa 
President of the Senate 
Twenty-Fourth State Legislature 
State Capitol 
Honolulu, Hawaii 968 13 

Dear Madam President: 

Pursuant to Section 124 of Act 178, SLH 2005, as amended by Act 160, SLH 2006, 
the Department of Agriculture has received $500,000 in operating h d s  from savings in the 
Department of Budget and Finance, Employer-Union Wealth Benefits Tmst Fund, for 
completion of work to breach the EIua darn and reservoir in Waimanalo. 

General fund savings are available from FY 07 health insurance payments for State 
employees and retirees due to Iower than projected premium expenses. 

Sincerely, 

c: Honorable Rosalyn H. Baker 


